
MEMO        

To: Mayor and Board of Aldermen 

From: Don Schuette 

Date: Thursday, February 02, 2023 

Re: Townsend Tree Trimming 

Please find attached, a letter from Townsend Tree Service with their rates for 2023.  I have checked 
with other municipals and some electric coops to compare the rates they were quoted. The 
proposed rates are the same for each of the entities I spoke with. 

I would recommend moving forward with this rate proposal. 

If you have questions or comments, please let me know. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Don Schuette  

Director of Electric Utilities 

 

 


